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Thursday 11th January 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you will be aware, our Home School Learning Partnership Workshops that we provide each year are integral 

for you as your child’s primary educator.  

 

Our next Home School Learning Partnership Workshop, ‘Early Writing/Phonics for Reception Class and 

Writing for Years 1-6’, takes place on Thursday 25th January from 2.30 to 3pm. You will be given 

information of what and how we teach writing and your child’s experiences during our Literacy Writing lessons. 

 

Please note this is a longer session in order to allow parents to visit more than one child’s class. This way you 

will be able to spend 15 minutes in two separate classes. If you have three or more children, please feel free to 

bring another family member to attend to support you. If you are unable to attend, the workshop PowerPoint 

and activities demonstrated will be uploaded onto your class Teams page.  

 

Please may we remind you that the use of mobile phones or any other device to take photographs or videos 

during the workshop is not permitted, so please ensure your phone is at least on silent, if not turned off. 

 

In addition, we will also be having a book sharing session from 3-3.30pm straight after the workshop where you 

will be able to look through your children’s books from each subject that they have been working so hard on so 

far this year. The children’s books will be in their trays. If you have more than one child in our school, you are 

welcome to sit in the dining hall or the main school hall to look at their books together as a family. If you have 

one child in our school, then you can remain in the child’s classroom to look through their books at their table 

space. Once you have finished, please ensure your child’s tray is left at their table space in their classroom and 

then sign the register that will be with your child’s class teacher to say that you have collected your child from 

school. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at both events. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs G Napier 

Headteacher 
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